
Public Notice 

 

The Department of Public Works will be placing the Substation Well back into service this 

morning. This procedure should have little effect upon the water distribution system service 

areas of District 3, District 4, and Goodyear. Any customers having concerns about water quality 

or water pressure during this start-up should notify the Department of Public Works at 602-562-

3343. 


